
 

King’s Coronation  

 

On the 6th May the country will celebrate King Charles’ III Coronation. There will 

be a nationwide bank holiday on Monday 8th May and school will therefore be 

closed.  

 

As a school we will mark this occasion on Friday 5th May with some celebrations 

including a Coronation Street Party lunch. The school dinner option this day will 

be a choice of sandwiches, with a cheese and tomato pinwheel and a coronation 

cupcake for dessert! Children are welcome to come to school wearing red, white and 

blue or dress as a king or queen. 

 

Today your child will be sent home with a bunting triangle. The Cathedral is 

hosting a Coronation Concert on the 5th May and has asked all schools to 

contribute to their bunting. Your child is welcome to decorate the bunting to help 

celebrate this occasion. They could draw a union jack, a picture of King Charles or 

patterns in red, white, and blue. Please bring the bunting triangle in by Wednesday 

26th April. 

 

On Friday 28th April, your child will receive a paper plate to take home as part of 

their homework. We are asking each child to decorate their plate as a Coronation 

commemorative style plate. Please see below for inspiration. Please can your child 

bring their plate back to school on Wednesday 3rd May. There will be a winning 

plate from each class which will go on display and be tweeted to King Charles III 

himself!  

 

I know you will join us in prayers and support for King Charles III in his reign.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Lane  

 


